
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the educational 

experience of our students, we are seeking enthusiastic parent volunteers to assist with various 

activities organized by the Parent-Teacher Association (PTA). 

Your involvement can make a significant difference in our school community. Whether you can 

spare a few hours or can commit to more extensive projects, there are multiple opportunities to 

get involved, including: 

• Classroom Assistance 

• Event Planning 

• Fundraising Activities 

• Field Trip Supervision 

Please complete the attached volunteer form and return it to the school office by [insert due 

date]. Your support is invaluable to our students and teachers! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 

 

Parent Volunteer Form 

Parent Name: 

 

Email: 

 

Phone Number: 

 

Select your availability: 

Weekdays Weekends Evenings  

Areas of Interest: 

Classroom Assistance 

Event Planning 

Fundraising Activities 

Field Trip Supervision 

 


